
Dear [Babysitter's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt 

appreciation for all that you do for our family. Your reliability and dedication as our babysitter 

have truly made a positive impact on our lives. 

It's such a comfort to know that our children are in good hands when we are away. Your warm 

nature, creativity, and the genuine care you show towards them mean the world to us. They 

always look forward to spending time with you! 

Thank you once again for being such a dependable and trustworthy babysitter. We are grateful to 

have you as part of our family. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


